
Chester Board of Fire Commissioners 
Regular Meeting, April 20, 2016 
 
Record of Vote 
 
The Chester Board of Fire Commissioners held its regular meeting on Wednesday, April 20, 
2016 at the Chester Fire House, 6 High Street, Chester, CT. In attendance were Joel Severance, 
Chairman, John Divis, Bettie Perreault, Rick Schreiber and Peter Zanardi. Ex-officio member 
present was Fire Chief James Schaefer.  
 
Chairman Severance called the meeting to order at 7:30 P.M. 
 
On motion by Zanardi, seconded by Schreiber, the minutes of the March 16, 2016 meeting were 
approved as written. The motion passed with Severance, Divis, Perreault and Schreiber voting in 
favor; Zanardi abstaining.  
 
On motion by Perreault, seconded by Zanardi, the Board extended its condolences to the family 
of Fire Department member Vincent Nevins, who passed away earlier in the week. The motion 
passed on a unanimous vote. 
 
There being no other business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned at 8:38 on motion by 
Zanardi, seconded by Perreault. Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Bettie Perreault 
Acting Secretary 


